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STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

Indigo  Zayne 
Lilac         Zayne  
Silver Noah 
Crimson    Rizwana 
Yellow       Yasir 
Gold          Mylie   
Green        Nasim 
Pink           Rebecca  
Purple Munira 
Orange Skyla-Rose 
Brown       Elizabeth   
Red            Ayoob 
Blue  James 

 
Well done superstars! 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly 
newsletter.  We hope you will find its contents useful.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

5/6 School Journey 
12th - 16th September 

 
 

Half term: 
Monday 24th October  

-  
Friday 28th October 

 
Last Day of Term:  

Friday 16th December 
 

 
First day back at school for 

children: 
Wed 4th January 2023 

Greetings from Cumbria   

 

School journey staff and children have made us all very jealous 
with this beautiful photo, taken on their trip this week.  They have 
had a wonderful adventure and a busy, fun packed time.   
 
We all very much look forward to 
hearing all about their trip on their 
return to school. 
 

New Staff 
 
We welcome two more 
new Pakeman staff this 
week.   
Satia will work in classes 
across both key stages.  
Sam will join Nerissa as 
part of our art therapy 
team. 
 

Satia Sa Dias 
LSA 

Sam Pepper-Haederle 
Art Therapist 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A huge thank you to Marcia and the Rainbow Gardeners for completing their garden project.  They 
have been responsible for giving the site, at the front of our school, a wonderful transformation over 
the past few months.  Their project is now complete and they are looking forward to watching their 
seeds and plants grow.  Completing this project has also helped the gardeners to earn the RHS level 4 
award.  Congratulations to them! 
 
This project was very kindly funded by the Metropolitan Public Gardens Association.  They awarded 
£360 to the gardeners towards the cost of compost, bark, tools and seeds.  We are so grateful to the 
association and in particular to Mandy Kidd and Nicola Freshwater, who believed in our project and 
put the idea forward to the trustees.  Thank you to everyone involved. 

Pakeman Garden Transformation 

Before  After 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 


